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Which best describes how you view the actions of Trump loyalists
who stormed the U.S. Capitol?

1% (4)

27% (72)

66% (178)

6% (16)

A I support their cause and their actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a threat to our government



Which best describes how you view the actions of Trump loyalists
who stormed the U.S. Capitol?

Overview

1% (4)

27% (72)

66% (178)

6% (16)

Breakdowns

Gender
Responses broken down by the gender of the respondent. Currently, most public data only supports
male, female, and unknown.

2% (2)

11% (10)

85% (76)

1% (1)

Female

2% (2)

36% (39)

50% (54)

11% (12)

Male

0%

31% (23)

65% (48)

4% (3)

unknown

Age Range
Responses broken down by age of the respondent. Respondents for whom age are unknown are not
included in these breakdowns.

0%

0%

67% (2)

33% (1)

18-29

0%

8% (1)

83% (10)

8% (1)

30-39

A I support their cause and their actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government



10% (2)

15% (3)

60% (12)

15% (3)

40-49

2% (1)

42% (18)

53% (23)

2% (1)

50-59

2% (1)

19% (11)

75% (43)

4% (2)

60-69

0%

29% (9)

61% (19)

10% (3)

70-79

0%

29% (2)

57% (4)

14% (1)

80-89

0%

29% (28)

67% (65)

4% (4)

unknown

Precinct
The geographic area in which the respondent lives. This is determined by the location of the reported
household.

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

0228 ESTRELLA FOOTHILLS

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

17

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

ALGOMA TOWN WARD 08

0%

0%

0%

100% (1)

ALLOUEZ VLG WARD 6

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government



0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

ALTOONA CITY WARD 01

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

AMHERST TOWN WARD 2

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

APPLETON CITY WARD 03

0%

0%

100% (2)

0%

APPLETON CITY WARD 07

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

APPLETON CITY WARD 11

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

APPLETON CITY WARD 19

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

APPLETON CITY WARD 28

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

APPLETON CITY WARD 51

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

BARABOO CITY WARD 02

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

BAYFIELD CITY WARD 3

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government



0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

BAYFIELD CITY WARD 4

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

BERRY TOWN WARD 1

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

BEVENT TOWN WARD 2

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

BURLINGTON CITY WARD 3

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

BURLINGTON CITY WARD 4

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

BURLINGTON CITY WARD 7

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

CALEDONIA VLG WARD 15

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

CASCO TOWN WARD 3

0%

0%

0%

100% (1)

CATAWBA VLG

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

COTTAGE GROVE VLG WARD 6

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government



0%

0%

0%

100% (1)

DARIEN TOWN WARD 1

0%

50% (1)

50% (1)

0%

DEFOREST VLG WARD 06

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

DEFOREST VLG WARD 10

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

DEFOREST VLG WARD 11

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

DEKORRA TOWN WARD 3

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

DURAND CITY WARD 1

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

EAU CLAIRE CITY WARD 03

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

EPHRAIM VLG

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

EVANSVILLE CITY WARD 03

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

EVANSVILLE CITY WARD 05

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government



0%

0%

0%

100% (1)

FAIRBANKS TOWN

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

FOX CROSSING VLG WARD 09

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

FRANKLIN CITY WARD 13

0%

0%

100% (2)

0%

GLENDALE CITY WARD 01

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

GLENDALE CITY WARD 10

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

GREEN BAY CITY WARD 06

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

GREENFIELD CITY WARD 11

100% (1)

0%

0%

0%

HORICON CITY WARD 1

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

HUDSON CITY WARD 01

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

HUDSON CITY WARD 03

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government



0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

HUDSON CITY WARD 05

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

HUDSON CITY WARD 06

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

HUDSON CITY WARD 09

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

HUDSON CITY WARD 12

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

IRON RIDGE VLG

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

JANESVILLE CITY WARD 12

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

JANESVILLE CITY WARD 13

0%

50% (1)

50% (1)

0%

JANESVILLE CITY WARD 27

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

JOHNSON CREEK VLG WARD 3

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

KEWAUNEE CITY WARD 1

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government



0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

KINNICKINNIC TOWN WARD 3

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

KOSHKONONG TOWN WARD 3

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

KRONENWETTER VLG WARD 07

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

LADYSMITH CITY WARD 06

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

LAKE GENEVA CITY WARD 06

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

LINN TOWN WARD 2

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

LUXEMBURG TOWN WARD 2

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

LYONS TOWN WARD 3

0%

0%

0%

100% (1)

MADISON CITY WARD 010

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MADISON CITY WARD 030

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government



0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MADISON CITY WARD 037

0%

0%

100% (2)

0%

MADISON CITY WARD 038

0%

0%

100% (2)

0%

MADISON CITY WARD 040

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MADISON CITY WARD 041

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MADISON CITY WARD 042

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MADISON CITY WARD 049

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MADISON CITY WARD 053

0%

0%

100% (2)

0%

MADISON CITY WARD 065

0%

0%

0%

100% (1)

MADISON CITY WARD 069

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MADISON CITY WARD 070

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government



0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MADISON CITY WARD 076

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MADISON CITY WARD 083

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MADISON CITY WARD 087

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MADISON CITY WARD 091

0%

0%

100% (2)

0%

MADISON CITY WARD 095

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MADISON CITY WARD 098

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MADISON CITY WARD 111

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MADISON TOWN WARD 4

0%

0%

100% (2)

0%

MCFARLAND VLG WARD 01

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MCFARLAND VLG WARD 07

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government



0%

0%

100% (3)

0%

MCFARLAND VLG WARD 08

50% (1)

0%

50% (1)

0%

MCFARLAND VLG WARD 09

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MCFARLAND VLG WARD 10

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MENASHA CITY WARD 02

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MENOMONIE CITY WARD 08

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MIDDLETON CITY WARD 03

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

MIDDLETON CITY WARD 04

0%

50% (1)

50% (1)

0%

MIDDLETON CITY WARD 08

0%

0%

100% (2)

0%

MIDDLETON CITY WARD 09

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MIDDLETON CITY WARD 11

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government



0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MIDDLETON CITY WARD 13

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MIDDLETON CITY WARD 14

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MIDDLETON CITY WARD 15

0%

0%

0%

100% (1)

MIDDLETON CITY WARD 17

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MIDDLETON TOWN WARD 1

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MIDDLETON TOWN WARD 5

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

MILWAUKEE CITY WARD 018

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MILWAUKEE CITY WARD 096

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MILWAUKEE CITY WARD 126

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MILWAUKEE CITY WARD 131

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government



0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

MILWAUKEE CITY WARD 288

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MILWAUKEE CITY WARD 296

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MONONA CITY WARD 06

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MUKWONAGO TOWN WARD 04

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

MUKWONAGO TOWN WARD 05

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

OAK CREEK CITY WARD 10

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

OSHKOSH CITY WARD 01

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

OSHKOSH CITY WARD 02

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

OSHKOSH CITY WARD 05

100% (1)

0%

0%

0%

OSHKOSH CITY WARD 07

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government



0%

0%

100% (2)

0%

OSHKOSH CITY WARD 08

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

OSHKOSH CITY WARD 09

0%

0%

100% (2)

0%

OSHKOSH CITY WARD 10

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

OSHKOSH CITY WARD 13

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

OSHKOSH CITY WARD 14

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

OSHKOSH CITY WARD 15

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

OSHKOSH CITY WARD 17

0%

50% (1)

0%

50% (1)

OSHKOSH CITY WARD 18

0%

33% (1)

67% (2)

0%

OSHKOSH CITY WARD 20

0%

0%

100% (2)

0%

OSHKOSH CITY WARD 22A

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government



0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

OSHKOSH CITY WARD 23A

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

OSHKOSH CITY WARD 27

0%

50% (1)

50% (1)

0%

OSHKOSH CITY WARD 28A

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

OSHKOSH CITY WARD 28B

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

OSHKOSH TOWN WARD 2

0%

0%

0%

100% (1)

OTTAWA TOWN WARD 2

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

PEWAUKEE CITY WARD 01

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

PEWAUKEE CITY WARD 07

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

PEWAUKEE CITY WARD 08

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

PEWAUKEE VLG WARD 04

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government



0%

0%

0%

100% (1)

RED WING W-2 P-1

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

RIO VLG WARD 2

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

SPRINGDALE TOWN WARD 2

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

SPRINGFIELD TOWN WARD 2

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

SUN PRAIRIE CITY WARD 04

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

SUN PRAIRIE CITY WARD 05

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

SUN PRAIRIE CITY WARD 06

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

SUN PRAIRIE CITY WARD 13

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

SUN PRAIRIE CITY WARD 14

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

SUN PRAIRIE CITY WARD 15

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government



0%

0%

67% (2)

33% (1)

SUN PRAIRIE CITY WARD 16

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

SUN PRAIRIE CITY WARD 17

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

SUN PRAIRIE CITY WARD 19

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

SUSSEX VLG WARD 04

0%

50% (1)

50% (1)

0%

TWO RIVERS CITY WARD 3

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

TWO RIVERS CITY WARD 6

0%

0%

0%

100% (1)

TWO RIVERS TOWN WARD 2

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

VERONA CITY WARD 5

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

VERONA CITY WARD 9

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

VIROQUA CITY WARD 1

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government



0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

WATERTOWN CITY WARD 15

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

WAUKESHA CITY WARD 20

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

WAUKESHA CITY WARD 30

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

WAUNAKEE VLG WARD 03

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

WAUNAKEE VLG WARD 10

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

WEST ALLIS CITY WARD 18

0%

0%

50% (1)

50% (1)

WEST BEND CITY WARD 01

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

WEST BEND CITY WARD 15

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

WEST BEND CITY WARD 16

0%

50% (1)

50% (1)

0%

WEST BEND CITY WARD 24

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government



0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

WEST HILLSBOROUGH

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

WESTON VLG WARD 07

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

WESTON VLG WARD 13

100% (1)

0%

0%

0%

WHITEWATER CITY WARD 01

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

WHITEWATER CITY WARD 02

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

WHITEWATER CITY WARD 03

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

WHITEWATER CITY WARD 08

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

WINCHESTER TOWN WARD 1

City Council Commissioner District
Responses broken down by who the respondents' city council commissioner is.

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

ALTOONA CITY ALDERMANIC 1

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

APPLETON CITY ALDERMANIC 02

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government



0%

0%

100% (2)

0%

APPLETON CITY ALDERMANIC 03

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

APPLETON CITY ALDERMANIC 05

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

APPLETON CITY ALDERMANIC 07

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

APPLETON CITY ALDERMANIC 09

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

APPLETON CITY ALDERMANIC 14

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

BARABOO CITY ALDERMANIC 1

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

BAYFIELD CITY ALDERMANIC 3

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

BAYFIELD CITY ALDERMANIC 4

0%

50% (1)

50% (1)

0%

BURLINGTON CITY ALDERMANIC 2

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

BURLINGTON CITY ALDERMANIC 4

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government



0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

DURAND CITY ALDERMANIC 1

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

EAU CLAIRE CITY ALDERMANIC 3

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

EVANSVILLE CITY ALDERMANIC 2

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

EVANSVILLE CITY ALDERMANIC 3

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

FRANKLIN CITY ALDERMANIC 4

0%

0%

100% (2)

0%

GLENDALE CITY ALDERMANIC 1

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

GLENDALE CITY ALDERMANIC 4

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

GREEN BAY CITY ALDERMANIC 02

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

GREENFIELD CITY ALDERMANIC 3

100% (1)

0%

0%

0%

HORICON CITY ALDERMANIC 1

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government



0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

HUDSON CITY ALDERMANIC 1

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

HUDSON CITY ALDERMANIC 2

0%

50% (1)

50% (1)

0%

HUDSON CITY ALDERMANIC 3

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

HUDSON CITY ALDERMANIC 5

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

HUDSON CITY ALDERMANIC 6

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

KEWAUNEE CITY ALDERMANIC 1

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

LADYSMITH CITY ALDERMANIC 6

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

LAKE GENEVA CITY ALDERMANIC 3

0%

0%

0%

100% (1)

MADISON CITY ALDERMANIC 03

0%

0%

100% (2)

0%

MADISON CITY ALDERMANIC 04

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government



0%

0%

100% (4)

0%

MADISON CITY ALDERMANIC 06

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MADISON CITY ALDERMANIC 07

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MADISON CITY ALDERMANIC 09

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MADISON CITY ALDERMANIC 10

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MADISON CITY ALDERMANIC 11

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MADISON CITY ALDERMANIC 12

0%

0%

67% (2)

33% (1)

MADISON CITY ALDERMANIC 13

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MADISON CITY ALDERMANIC 14

0%

0%

100% (3)

0%

MADISON CITY ALDERMANIC 18

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MADISON CITY ALDERMANIC 19

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government



0%

0%

100% (3)

0%

MADISON CITY ALDERMANIC 20

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MENASHA CITY ALDERMANIC 1

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MENOMONIE CITY ALDERMANIC 08

0%

0%

100% (2)

0%

MIDDLETON CITY ALDERMANIC 1

0%

50% (1)

50% (1)

0%

MIDDLETON CITY ALDERMANIC 2

0%

50% (1)

50% (1)

0%

MIDDLETON CITY ALDERMANIC 3

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MIDDLETON CITY ALDERMANIC 5

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MIDDLETON CITY ALDERMANIC 6

0%

0%

100% (2)

0%

MIDDLETON CITY ALDERMANIC 7

0%

0%

0%

100% (1)

MIDDLETON CITY ALDERMANIC 8

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government



0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

MILWAUKEE CITY ALDERMANIC 01

0%

0%

100% (2)

0%

MILWAUKEE CITY ALDERMANIC 03

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MILWAUKEE CITY ALDERMANIC 10

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

MILWAUKEE CITY ALDERMANIC 13

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

MILWAUKEE CITY ALDERMANIC 14

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

OAK CREEK CITY ALDERMANIC 4

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

PEWAUKEE CITY ALDERMANIC 1

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

PEWAUKEE CITY ALDERMANIC 2

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

PEWAUKEE CITY ALDERMANIC 3

0%

0%

100% (2)

0%

SUN PRAIRIE CITY ALDERMANIC 1

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government



0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

SUN PRAIRIE CITY ALDERMANIC 2

0%

50% (1)

50% (1)

0%

SUN PRAIRIE CITY ALDERMANIC 3

0%

33% (2)

50% (3)

17% (1)

SUN PRAIRIE CITY ALDERMANIC 4

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

VERONA CITY ALDERMANIC 2

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

VERONA CITY ALDERMANIC 4

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

VIROQUA CITY ALDERMANIC 1

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

WATERTOWN CITY ALDERMANIC 9

0%

100% (1)

0%

0%

WAUKESHA CITY ALDERMANIC 09

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

WAUKESHA CITY ALDERMANIC 12

0%

0%

100% (1)

0%

WEST ALLIS CITY ALDERMANIC 4

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol

C It was an attempted coup and
attack on U.S. democracy

D It was embarrassing, but not a
threat to our government

A I support their cause and their
actions at the Capitol

B I support their protest, but not
the storming of the Capitol
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